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The weather continues to look good this weekend, so we are going 

to plan on having Eucharist in the church as usual.  Just a reminder, 

we do not have heat in the building, so if you are someone who gets 

cold, please dress appropriately.  The first contractor that was 

tapped to manufacture our outdoor railings was not able to produce 

them.  Another contractor has been assigned.  We are hoping to 

have them in a couple of weeks.  Until they arrive, we will still be 

using the main door (Door 1) and north door (Door 2) for entrance 

and exits.  You will notice that most of a new path has been 

constructed on the outside of the building connecting the south and 

north doors.  The rest will be completed when the front stairs and 

roof are done.  

This Sunday will be celebrated as the Feast of St. Matthew.  

Matthew was an evangelist and a disciple of Jesus.  While most of 

the early disciples were working people like fisherman and 

carpenters, Matthew was middle class and one of the despised tax 

collectors.  Matthew’s very life is a testament to the openness of 

the Gospel.  He also reveals the Gospel’s moral insistence that we 

should not be focusing on an occupation being bad or good but 

doing the job with integrity.  Even a tax collector can be honest and 

fair.  

 

 

Blessings, 

Marc 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 
 

9/24 @ 9:00am 

Wednesday Eucharist   

in St. Mary’s Hall 

 

9/24 @ 10:00am Bible 

Study in St. Mary’s Hall 
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Holiday Bazaar 

For those interested in the upcoming Holiday Bazaar an “open meeting” will be held between services at  

9 am on September 21st in St. Mary's Hall.  

 

Sunday School  

Sunday School has begun and registration is still open!  We all look forward to another great year.  

 

Bible Study Returns 

Our Bible Study on Paul’s first epistle to the Corinthians continues on Wednesdays at 10:00am in St. 

Mary’s Hall.  You may participate either, in-person, or through zoom.  If you are interested in participating 

remotely, please let Father Marc know.  All are invited to this informal and lively study.  

 

 


